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Friday, March 20, 2020 
 
 
 
 
To Whom it May Concern: 
 
 
Based upon Governor DeWine’s recent announcement, the bearer of this letter is classified as an 
essential staff member at I Am Boundless, Inc., a not-for-profit organization providing health, 
safety, and other essential services each day to individuals with intellectual and developmental 
disabilities and/or behavioral health challenges. 
 
Boundless is committed to caring for the needs of the individuals we serve, and in many cases 
the only way to provide those services is through direct care. The bearer of this letter is an 
integral part of our mission and their ability to come to work is critical to our organization. 
 
Please welcome the children of this staff member into your program, so that their important 
work can continue. 
 
Thank you, 
 

 
 
Graciela M. Chanfrau, MA, JD, SPHR 
Vice President, People and Culture 
Gchanfrau@iamboundless.org 
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